
 
Prestbury School PTA Fundraising for 2022/2023 

 
Fundraising Goal: £10,000 
 
This year we have agreed to contribute PTA funds towards a larger scale ongoing project 
within school, and smaller pots of money for individual year groups to choose items to 
invest in which will enhance the children’s curriculum and school experience. We have 
also committed to contributing a percentage of PTA funds raised to the school charity of 
the year. 
 
In consultation with Mr Capener and the teaching staff, we have agreed to try and 
raise funds this year to pay for the following items.  
 
Whole School: Outdoor Classroom Gathering Garden 

 
The next phase of the school outdoor learning 
classroom is the space directly outside of it. 
The area intends to be developed so that 
classes can use the space for outdoor lessons, 
with the potential for use at lunchtime too.  
PTA funds this year will contribute towards 
the landscaping of this area: re-surfacing and 
installation of an outdoor seating area which 
will be used for lessons.  Please note, at this 
time, the fire pit is not being installed. 
 

Reception Classes: Rugged Robot and Tactile Code Reader: 
 

A Rugged Robot is a programmable robot that can 
be used outdoors as well as inside. It can travel 
through mud and water, as well as across different 
surfaces.  It is a larger and sturdier version of the 
Bee-Bots we currently use. 
 
To accompany this is a TacTile code reader that 

allows the children to program instructions onto a tile reader and then watch the robot 
complete the program. Individual tiles can be changed, and the sequence of instructions 
developed. 
 
It helps us to teach the early stages of coding in a fun and meaningful way. The children 
can set up their own obstacle courses to manoeuvre the robot round and identify any errors 
or changes they want to make. 
Mrs Horsfall, Reception Teacher. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
LKS2: New Golden Time Toys: 
 
These have been a real success and we are so pleased that we have been able to replenish 
some of the items this term. The children use these during wet play time and at Golden 
Time. There is a real excitement when a tub is chosen and the children love playing the 
different games. Each box contains a mixture of structured board games, more imaginary 
play items such as picnic sets, dolls, super hero characters and craft items. We really do 
enjoy getting the games and toys out and they have made a difference to the children's 
time at Golden Time and wet day playtime. 
Miss Townes: Year 4 
 
Whole School: A New Prestbury CE School Flag  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As the year continues we will update parents with our fundraising successes and with how 
your money has been used within the school to enrich the learning of our children.  
 
 


